
 
 
 
  

Term 2 ~ May – July 2021 
 

Welcome back to Room 6 and Term two.  I hope you all had a relaxing holiday.  What a busy 
and exciting term we have planned.   
 

 
THE  KNIG HTON WAY  is an important part of 
our school philosophy and this term we focus on: 
Organisation 

o I can look after the things I use. 
o I am ready to learn.  
o I know what I need to learn next. 

 
 

Health / Physical Education  
For physical education we will be  
playing co-operative games.   
In health we will be learning about 
nose blowing and oral hygiene.  
 

 

Mathematics We will be continuing to work on our 
addition and subtraction. Making and joining 
numbers together. 
 
 

Literacy We will be: 
• Continuing to working on  

improving our writing by  
adding details to interest our 
readers. 

• Continuing to learn high  
frequency words needed  
for reading and writing. 

• Learning our blends and digraphs. 
 
 

Home Learning  
Reading books come home most nights (Monday 
– Thursday).  Please take 10 minutes to listen to 
your child read.  If they are tired then feel free to 
read their book to them or with them.   
Poem books come home on Friday for weekend 
reading, please return them on Monday. 
 

Book bags are needed every day please! 

 

Put this somewhere  

important 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Term 2 
Dates to Remember 

* 3 May – 9 July * 
 

12 May – Junior Sports Play 
( 1 1.15-12.15 senior field ) 

 

26 May – Zoo trip 
 

*4 June – Teacher Only Day 
(NO school today) 

 

*7 June – Queens Birthday 
(NO school today) 

 

*21 June – Teacher Only Day 
(NO school today) 

 

24 June – School Photos 
 

5-7 July - Parent conversations 
*15th June ~ conversation bookings open online 

(Conversations on Monday / Tuesday / Wednesday) 
 



√ 
 
 
 

  
 
LTP (Learning Through Play): Most afternoons the 
Room 6 kiddies will continue to be Learning 
Through Play.  
We will be discovering how to: think for 
ourselves; relate to others; use language, 
symbols and text; manage our self and how to 
participate and contribute to a group. 
 
Winter Supplies 
During winter, quite a few of us come to 
school with runny noses. If each child is able to 
bring in a family box of ‘Budget’ tissues for the 
class to use it would be greatly appreciated.  
Thank you.  

 
 

 

 

Extra Information 
It is getting colder so please remember that 
if your child wears a jacket/coat to school 
they still need a sweatshirt, jersey or cardigan 
underneath because we take our jackets off 
inside.   
We can put our jacket/coat back on when 
we go outside. 
 
We take our shoes off in the  
classroom.  Please send your  
child with shoes that they can  
easily take off and also put back on.   
 
 
 

*School Notices ~ Tuesday  
(eldest & only children) 

*Library ~ Monday 
*Junior Assembly ~ 9.10am Friday 

*Term 2 ~ 3 May – 9 July 
 
School website www.knighton normal school 
 
My contact details  
 

Karen Walshe 
kwalshe@kns.ac.nz 
Room 6 teacher 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 


